
HB 1258 

Senate Energy and Natural Resources 

Chairman Patten and Committee Members 

  I strongly oppose HB 1258. This bill is a state sponsored, corporate taking of private 
property. Governor Armstrong campaigned on protecting Private Property Rights. Governor 
Armstrong also said that he defended Landowners and Citizens from Government 
Overreach, I expect him to follow through with his campaign promises. Local control must 
be preserved and protected. This bill will take away local control and gives the PSC the 
power to override local governance. There is a RIGHT to resist oppression inherent in our 
nature as a free people. It should make us angry when abuses, usurpations, and 
oppressions remove the Liberty that has been given to us by GOD. This bill also has a 
retractive clause (applying this law back to January 1, 2025) not only disregards current 
local decisions but potentially invalidates conditional use permit denials. Resistance to 
tyranny is the DUTY of a Liberty loving God-honoring people. 

I strongly oppose HB 1258  

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein  
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US Army-NDNG (Retired) 


